
From: Katrina Shealy <kfshealy1@sc.rr.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/17/2013 5:17:09 PM
Subject: Re: Meeting

I cannot meet next Friday - I will be at the SC Federation of Republican Women's Convention in Folly 
Beach next Friday
---- "Veldran wrote:
Senator,
I have your meeting confirmed with the Governor on 11/12 at 3:00pm.
Are you available to meet with Director Koller next Friday, 11/25 at 2:00pm here the Governor's wing? 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Katrina Shealy
kfshealy1@sc.rr.com
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